


COPY

8th October 2009

The Revd Fr. Bruce Hoare

REDACTED


Dear Bruce,

On advice that I have received today from the Director of Professional Standards in Victoria, I have to inform you that my offer of the Parish of Woodend has been withdrawn.

I have agonised over this for the past twenty four hours, but following further phone calls this morning I believe in the circumstances I have no other alternative. This deeply saddens me for you and the Parish and I hope and pray that the matters in Newcastle can be quickly resolved.

You are in my prayers at this time.

With every blessing

Yours sincerely

Bishop Andrew W. Curnow